
STATEMENT FROM NEW DIRECTIONS EARLY HEAD START POLICY 

COUNCIL AND BOARD 

 
New Directions Early Head Start (NDEHS) Policy Council and Board wants 

our community to know that we see our Black community and people of 

color who are mourning the loss of George Floyd and many other people 

and digesting all types of emotions at this time. 
 

The Policy Council and Board of NDEHS would like to let you know that we stand with you, in 

solidarity, in the fight for justice and equality because Black Lives Matter. 

 
We support the protest to end police brutality, racism, and inequalities. Our programs are 

committed to serving our families by respecting, empowering, valuing individuals and their 

different perspectives. We want our children and their families to be safe and comfortable in and 

out of their homes. 

 
We must stay strong and united during these times. 

Black Lives Matter! 

 

 
 


